From: Tipper M

With ref. to your letter regarding proposed developments at Southey Bowling
Club, I would like to express my opposition to any development on Southey
Bowling Club site. These proposals have been made before and rejected as
detrimental to the residents who border on to this site. Thanks to the increase in
CPZs parking is getting worse in this area and any increase in the use of this site
will only make it worse. Any buildings erected on this site will overlook the
properties already there to the detriment of the present residents who would
suffer from loss of privacy and more noise.



